From: Day, Peter - E&E [mailto:Peter.Day@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 

Sent: 01 November 2016 08:09

To: Planning

Cc: Cllr Arash Ali Fatemian

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 16/01589/F - Conversion of 2 No first floor apartments into 5 and creation of 6 No additional parking spaces - Cotefield House Hostel Oxford Road Bodicote 

FAO: Bob Neville

Dear Bob

I refer to your letter (sent by email) dated 31.10.2016 consulting the County Council as Mineral and Waste Planning Authority on planning application no. 16/01589/F.

This proposed development would not adversely affect mineral resources; and it does not have any waste planning implications.  The County Council therefore has no minerals or waste planning comments to make on this application.

Regards

Peter Day

Minerals & Waste Policy Team Leader

Oxfordshire County Council, Planning Regulation, Environment & Economy, County Hall, New Road, Oxford, OX1 1ND PLEASE NOTE NEW PHONE NUMBER

Tel: 07392 318899;  Email: peter.day@oxfordshire.gov.uk www.oxfordshire.gov.uk Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?

-----Original Message-----

From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 31 October 2016 15:14

To: Day, Peter - E&E

Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 16/01589/F

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

Extension: 7006

Direct Tel: 01295 227006

mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Details of applications are available to view through the Councils Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp
This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer
